
 

Panos London bulletin service closes

Panos London has announced that its weekday news bulletin service will close on 19 November 2010. The decision was
made due to a shortage of funds to maintain the service. An online survey will be distributed to subscribers to inform efforts
to develop and achieve funding for a new service.
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